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Medicare Workshop in Auburn Tuesday Afternoon 
(KLZA) -- The Nemaha County, Nebraska Extension office is sponsoring a workshop Tuesday
entitled “You’re Turning 65:  Welcome to Medicare” at 5:30 p-m Tuesday.  The program will be
held at the Auburn Memorial Library, located at 1810 Courthouse Avenue.

Mary Ann Holland, a retired University of Nebraska at Lincoln Extension Educator and trained
SHIP Professional will present the program.  There is no cost to attend and there is not
pre-registration necessary.

If you have questions in advance you may contact the Nemaha County, Nebraska Extension office
at 402-274-4755.  
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